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Sakina Deas 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sakina Deas 
Monday, April 21, 2014 4:19 PM 
Sakina Deas 
FW: Docket No. 140028-TX Florida Hearing and Telephone Corporation request for 
approval of transfer of ownership 

From: Matthew Henry [mailto:henry@dotlaw.biz] 
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 12:14 PM 
To: Sakina Deas 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 140028-TX Florida Hearing and Telephone Corporation request for approval of transfer of 
ownership 

Sa kina: 

I have conferred with my client, and Florida Hearing and Telephone does now wish to withdraw its transfer application, 
with the intention to reapply at some point in the near future. Please contact the Clerk's office and pass along our 
decision to withdraw. 

Thank you for all your assistance through this process. I do very much appreciate all your help. 

Best, 
Matthew 
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